Subject: Pre-Application Development Review Committee meeting

Add a trash collection and storage room (16 X 21) - reduce parking by two spaces

Your Pre-Application Development Review Committee (DRC) meeting has been scheduled for 05/09/2017 at 09:00 AM, in the McLeod Conference Room in Bloomington Civic Plaza, located at 1800 W. Old Shakopee Road.

It is important a representative attend this meeting to discuss City comments and any clarifying questions regarding the proposal.

The City of Bloomington staff contact for this review is:

Londell Pease (952) 563-8926 lpease@BloomingtonMN.gov